Capt. E. L. Becker, MC, USAF, USAF School of Aviation Medicine, Mandolph Air Force Base, Mandolph Field, Texas.

Dear Dr. Becker :

It was a great pleasure to receive your letter of April 6 and the photograph of the group. Thanks very much for this remittance. I have the picture now in my office and it reminds me of the very pleasant visit of your group.

My present plans are to be in Randolph on the week of May 16-20. I sincerely appreciate your very kind invitation to stay with you. However, this would be a considerable burden especially for Mrs. Becker who has so much to do with the children. For this reason I will stay at the base or in one of the local hotels. But I hope very much to have the opportunity to be with you quite often to talk about so many things and I also greatly interested to see the many pictures you took. I will tell Mrs. Becker of your very bad luck (or lack of knowledge?) on the dice game.

All the people in the lab ask me to be remembered to you and my family also sends the best regards.

Hoping to see you soon,

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Alberto hurtado